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INTERNET  WEBSITE:   www.montgomeryboroughema.org
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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  JANUARY  11,  2018 - 7:00 PM
DENNIS  GRUVER   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR
As we start off the new year we welcome a new mayor, Robert (Bob) Hoover, who began his official duties on January 1, 2018.  Montgomery EMA representatives to Borough Council are Lynn Crist and Fae Herb. We thank you for being willing to serve our organization and the community.

Thanks to all who braved the wet weather to assist with preparation and delivery of the Christmas food boxes and toys.  A big thank you to Nancy Gruver and her assistants in preparing all so that many in need within the Montgomery School District could have a great Christmas.

174 Food Boxes were delivered and toys were provided for over 250 children.  Thanks to the help of Montgomery Fire Dept, Clinton Twp Fire Dept ,Washington Twp Fire Dept, Montgomery EMA and dedicated community volunteers all the deliveries were completed by 10:00am.  Thanks so much to all who took their time for this most worthy project. 

The Montgomery Area High School Resource Officer has provided a set of floor plans with door numbers for reference in case of an incident at the school.  The floor plans will be kept in IMU-630 for quick reference if we would be dispatched for an incident at that location. 

As part of preparation to respond to an incident there are coats and gloves in the IMU-630 and on Special Unit-630.   Remember your extra clothing and boots so you can be dressed in layers. 

Reserve the second weekend in March for MAMA weekend.  The dates will be announced at the meeting. 

We may have the January thaw by meeting time next week.  Please try to attend the first meeting of the new year, Thursday, January 11, 2018. 








Dennis 

